
        NHFHB Bowling Tournament 2025 – Winners & Highlights 

  

On Sunday, 7 September 2025, the NHFHB Bowling Tournament brought together colleagues, 

friends, and family for an exciting day filled with teamwork, sportsmanship, and fun. The 

atmosphere at the lanes was vibrant as participants bowled their way through strikes, spares, 

and the occasional challenging split. A big thank you goes out to everyone who joined and 

contributed to making this event such a memorable success. Your enthusiasm and team spirit 

truly made the day special. 

In the Male Team Category, the team MacGyver emerged as the champion, displaying 

consistency and strong collaboration throughout the tournament. They were followed closely 

by MJA, who secured the first runner-up position with an impressive performance, while 

Brasial claimed the second runner-up spot after a spirited effort. 

Meanwhile, in the Mixed Team Category, Ice Berapi bowled their way to victory as the 

champions, demonstrating great teamwork and determination. The team Say Yes! came in as 

the first runner-up with an outstanding showing, and Strike-A-Licious rounded out the 

podium as the second runner-up, proving their strength and competitive spirit. 

Individual performances were equally commendable, with some bowlers shining bright as top 

scorers of the day. For the Male Category, Khairul Amri from the Warehouse Department 

representing Ice Berapi claimed the top spot with a stellar score of 322. He was followed by 

Ahmad Fazren from the Tool Repair Department of Jangan Golek Kosong with a score of 303, 



and Muhammad Alqudree from the D&D Plastic Department representing Strike-A-Licious, 

who scored 301. On the Female side, Widyawati Binti Misnan from the NHF Department and 

team Say Yes! secured the champion title with an outstanding score of 312. Zuridah Mohd 

Talib from the OC Department representing Strike-A-Licious took the first runner-up position 

with a score of 296, while Amina Binti Ali from the PMC Department and team Ayam Gepuk 

earned the second runner-up spot with a score of 269. 

Congratulations once again to all the champions, runners-up, and top scorers! Every 

participant played a huge role in making the tournament both competitive and fun, proving 

once again that the NHFHB family knows how to work hard and play hard. Here’s to more 

exciting events ahead—we look forward to seeing everyone at the next tournament! 

 


